
Mark your calendars for our ELEMENTARY
Winter Concert and Art Show!

Thursday, December 12th at 6:00 pm

Advanced Beginner Band (Includes a few middle school students)

3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade Chorus

Our Elementary Winter Concert and Art Show will be on Thursday December 12th
at 6:00 pm in the Lyncourt School auditorium. We will also be having a
performance during the school day for the elementary grades to watch.

It is very important that all students attend so we can have a successful
performance! The students have been very busy preparing music and artwork.
Like a team, everyone plays their part in our musical ensembles.

Concert Attire
Please dress up in black, or black and white. You are also welcome to add some
holiday flair! If you need help with clothes, please let us know. We have a lot of
clothes in our Lyncourt Care Den!
(Students do not need to dress up for the school day performance.)

Please Report at 5:30 pm.
3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade - Go to your classroom (unless you are in band).
Advanced Beginner Band - Go to the Band Room.

Please note: Training Band does not perform in the Winter Concert, but they will be singing
with their grade in chorus.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mrs. Hayden or Mrs. Carrasquillo on
Parentsquare or at: mhayden@lyncourtschool.org or ecarrasquillo@lyncourtschool.org
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